
January 2012 

ICC CODE CORRELATION COMMITTEE 
 

A meeting of the  
ICC Code Correlation Committee (CCC) 

will be held February 22, 2012.   
 

- MEETING NOTICE - 
 

The meeting will be held Wednesday, February 22, 2012, as a telephone conference. 
 

The telephone conference will be held at 12:00 p.m. Central Time and will last  
approximately 2 hours.  

 
The purpose for this telephone conference is for the CCC to consider issues that have arisen 

during the 2012-2013 Code Change Cycle in processing code changes approved for the 
International Building Code, International Fuel Gas Code, International Mechanical Code, 

International Plumbing Code, and International Private Sewage Disposal. 
 
The tentative agenda will be posted on the ICC website at www.iccsafe.org/ccc.  

 
The ICC Code Correlation Committee is responsible for evaluating matters of consistency, 

coordination and formats in the International Codes.   
 

All meetings are open to the public. 
If you plan on attending the telephone conference, please contact Dave Bowman, 

 Committee Secretary, for the required dial-in information. 
 

TO ATTEND, AND FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
 

    
    
 

Dave Bowman, Manager of Codes 
Committee Secretary 
Chicago Regional Office 
4051 West Flossmoor Road 
Country Club Hills, IL 60478-5795 
(888) 422-7233 x 4323 
Fax (708) 799-0310 
e-mail: dbowman@iccsafe.org 

 


